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May 20, 2014 
 
Per the schedule set forth in the Request For Applications Article III § B, there are 
no further formal opportunities for Applicants to pose questions to the Gaming 
Facility Location Board.  The Board is sensitive to the complexity of the RFA. Thus, 
in an effort to provide ongoing guidance to Applicants in advance of the submission 
deadline, additional questions may be posed to the Board.  The Board will, however, 
only respond to those questions that it has determined pose new or novel inquiries 
which have not previously been answered.   
 
As a matter of process, if the Board answers a question, the Board’s response will be 
circulated by electronic mail to the official contact for each Applicant. All responses 
will also be posted to the Commission’s RFA webpage. 
 
ALL NEW QUESTIONS MUST BE ADDRESSED IN WRITING TO THE 
SUPERVISOR OF CONTRACT ADMINISTRATION OR THE CONTRACT 
MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST NOTED BELOW: 
 

New York State Gaming Commission Contracts Office 
One Broadway Center 
Schenectady, NY 12301‐7500 
 
Gail P. Thorpe, Supervisor of Contract Administration 
gail.thorpe@gaming.ny.gov 
 
or 
 
Stacey Relation, Contract Management Specialist 
stacey.relation@gaming.ny.gov 
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